
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua de beber. Para recibir una copia en Español, por favor llame al 954-828-8000.

Ti liv-sa-a gen ladann ransèyman enpòtan sou dlo nap bwè-a. Si nou vle yon kopi nan kreyòl ayisyen-an tanpri rele nimewo 954-828-8000.

The City of Fort Lauderdale routinely monitors for drinking water contaminants  
according to federal and state laws, rules and regulations. As part of the Safe Drinking 
Water Act, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires the City of Fort Lauderdale, 
and all community water systems, to provide its customers with a Consumer Confidence 
Report (CCR), commonly referred to as the Water Quality Report, by July 1st each year. 
This report provides important information about regulated drinking water contaminants 
and their health effects, the City’s water source, and the water treatment process.

Community water systems may provide their CCRs to customers electronically. The  
City’s 2020 Water Quality Report is now available online at www.fortlauderdale.gov/wqr. 
To receive a paper copy of the report, complete the request form at www.fortlauderdale.
gov/wqr or call the 24-Hour Customer Service Center at (954) 828-8000.


